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11113 (2020). Chris Bishop to the Economic Development (Minister - Phil Twyford) (18 

Jun 2020): How many battery electric vehicles are currently in the government fleet as of 31 

May 2020, broken down by manufacturer and model? 

Hon Phil Twyford (Economic Development (Minister - Phil Twyford)) replied: New Zealand 

Government Procurement and Property (NZGPP) only collects and holds data on the vehicle 

fleets of the approximately 140 agencies mandated to apply the Government Procurement 

Rules. The vehicle fleet of these mandated agencies is approximately 15,000 vehicles. 

Data as of 31 May 2020 is not available as NZGPP only receives updates quarterly, but as of 

14 June 2020 there were 108 battery electric vehicles in the fleet of the mandated agencies. 

NZGPP does not hold data on the manufacturer or model of these vehicles. 

The data that NZGPP does hold is publicly available via the Government Fleet Emissions 

Dashboard: 

https://www.procurement.govt.nz/broader-outcomes/reducing-emissions-and-

waste/reducing-government-fleet-emissions/ 

 


